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Employment authorization for TPS holders from Haiti, El Salvador, Honduras, Nicaragua,
Nepal, and Sudan has been automatically extended through January 4, 2021.

On September 14, 2020, an earlier court order temporarily stopping USCIS from terminating
Temporary Protected Status (TPS) for Sudan, Nicaragua, Haiti, and El Salvador was lifted. The
lifting of this order does not allow the United States Citizenship and Immigration Services
(USCIS) to immediately revoke TPS for these countries; however, it may make it possible for
USCIS to terminate TPS in the future. There is a separate lawsuit in which a court order has
temporarily halted the termination of TPS for Haiti, and another lawsuit has temporarily blocked
USCIS from terminating TPS for Honduras and Nepal. These orders related to Haiti, Honduras,
and Nepal remain in effect at the moment.

The developments in these lawsuits do not require current TPS holders to take any action to
maintain their status. These developments do not allow USCIS to immediately revoke TPS. All
current TPS holders from Sudan, Nicaragua, Haiti, Honduras, Nepal, and El Salvador should
continue to have TPS and employment authorization until at least January 4, 2021. You do not
need to apply for a new work authorization document if you do not want to. However, if you
choose to, you will be able to by filing the proper application form with the appropriate fee.

We will continue to update our website with more information as it becomes available. If you have
any questions, concerns, or to make an appointment, please call Catholic Migration Services
Monday through Friday between 9:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m. at (718) 236-3000 (Brooklyn Office) or
at (347) 472-3500 (Queens Office).
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